
To whom it may concern, 

I’m emailing to express my support for the Hugo’s expansion of their deck. I’ve been lived in 
the area with my family all my life and have enjoyed the Hugo’s experience as a customer 
since they first opened, and would love for the DA’s approval for this expansion to support local 
business in these times and improve the already great dining experience.

Regards,

Aidan Huntley
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